WOODLAND
Public Schools

Where Commumh‘n & memg Counect

June 8§, 2015

Ruth Wendt
171 Bozarth Heights
Woodland, WA 98674

Dear Ruth,

Thank you for your tax deductible donation of $500.00 for the Don Wendt Memorial Scholarship Fund.
We are truly sorry for your loss. | am sure you are aware of the positive impact your generous
contribution has for Woodland’s High School Students. Again, thank you.

Sincerely,

Stacy Brovsfj
Director of Business Services

Michael Z. Green, Superintendent of Schools
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